Dear Principle Becchio, 
I am a professor at UCSB, with expertise in teaching about sex and relationships. Some of my most advanced students have created a website that might help your students learn accurate information about those topics. 

We would like to reach out to you and offer any assistance we can to you and your teachers for helping your students learn about sex and relationships. 

Would you or any of your teachers want to meet with one of my brightest students and build bridges between your school and our team?

Please let me know if there is anything we can do to help advance accurate knowledge about these important topics. 

Sincerely, 



John Baldwin



Professor


